# Year 11 newsletter



# Edition 1 Spring 2

Dear families, I hope you found our first edition of the Year 11 newsletter helpful! So welcome to our second!

I would like to say how amazed we were to see so many families at our Parents' evening on Thursday. Feedback from staff was really positive, so thank you so much for coming in, on what was a very chilly evening!

We now have just 12 school weeks until the first written exams.

#### Weekly attendance:

Attendance last week was: 89.9%- we expect at least 96%.

Well done to 11T1 and 11M3 who had nearly 97%.

High Attendance = High Attainment.

#### Revision tip of the week:

<u>Last week's-</u>symbol revision! Summarise notes into symbols and try to remember their meanings!

This weeks- Planning ahead! Students will create a month's timetable in form this week.

### Support: Help your child to beat exam stress:

In the run up to exams, here is a support page on how to best support teeenagers during exam time.

https://www.nhs.uk/mental-health/children-and-young-adults/advice-for-parents/help-your-child-beat-exam-stress/

In addition, earlier this week, a letter was sent out to families, detailing some support workshops in the community. Here is the link to the letter again: <a href="https://docs.google.com/document/d/1kN\_NCAUEi5aclbnJBDQBa1f56RStY2auVkUgLvXKW4M/edit">https://docs.google.com/document/d/1kN\_NCAUEi5aclbnJBDQBa1f56RStY2auVkUgLvXKW4M/edit</a>

## Key dates for this half-term:

- Saturday session for this half-term: 3rd Feb. Specific information from individual teachers is to follow.
- Mock 2 begins on Wednesday 21st February.